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20 October 2020

Mr. Mark Savich

Chief Executive Officer
Agrimin Ltd

2C Loch Street
Nedlands WA 6009

Dear Mr. Savich,

AGRIMIN LIMITED - MACKAY POTASH PROJECT — TIURABALAN NATIVE TITLE LAND ABORIGINAL
CORPORATION ENGAGEMENT

The Tjurabalan Native Title Land Aboriginal Corporation RNTBC (TNTLAC) writes this letter to
Agrimin Limited (“Agrimin” or “the Company”) to acknowledge their on-going positive engagement
with the Tjurabalan traditional owners over the past two years in regards to the Mackay Potash
Project. The Company has enabled TNTLAC to provide input into the relevant parts of the project, in
this case the proposed haul road, and ensured that Tjurabalan traditional owners are informed and
aware of the project’s progress to date.

TNTLAC also acknowledges the impacts caused by the COVID-19 pandemic on the Company’s ability
to progress some of the planned consultations it had intended to undertake this year. As a result,
the targeted timeline for reaching an appropriate agreement on the project with TNTLAC has been
impacted.

This letter of support is provided to Agrimin Limited, and its associated subsidiary companies, to
express TNTLAC's continued willingness to engage in consultation and discussions regarding the
project. TNTLAC is looking forward to undertaking further consultation as the project progresses
with a view to promoting strong working relationships between all groups.

Yours faithfully,

DENNIS- (Hunigtil17b

Dennis Chungulla

TNTLAC Chairperson



